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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Prepare the Fourth Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas, is pleased to advise that the formal meeting originally scheduled for October 24 will now be held on Tuesday, October 29, at 10 a.m. in the Guerrero Room. The order of business for that meeting will be distributed as soon as possible.
The Chair would also like to inform the distinguished delegations that, in order to move forward on the consideration of outstanding paragraphs of the draft final document of MISPA-IV (Recommendations of Medellín), the Working Group will hold an informal meeting tomorrow, Thursday October 24, from 10:00 am to 1:00 p.m. in the Guerrero Room.
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